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HOME IS WHERE THE HEART IS 
Volunteers, businesses and homeowners put their 

hearts into building six homes and renewing another 

this year. Special thanks go out to donors and the 

anonymous donor that matched them! You have 

made it possible to build these homes!  

The seven families shown here are all now enjoying 

their new homes. Three additional families have 

been selected for our program and are working on 

their sweat equity hours as they await the construc-

tion of their own homes in the fall. 

This Christian ministry is made possible by the gen-

erosity of many volunteers and contributors.  To 

help our building program continue, tax deductible 

donations may be sent to: 

Habitat for Humanity of Hood County 

P. O. Box 1866 

Granbury, Texas 76048 
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Juan Luis & Viri Villegas, 

Angel & Gael 

March 21, 2015 

Candra Rivers with Jordan, 

Coby & Nicole  

December 13, 2014 

Roberto & Celina Canales 

December 13, 2014 

 

Tiffany Davis  with Ezekiel 

April 25, 2015 

Maria del Carmen Tovar, 

E. Giovanni and Juan Jose 

May 30, 2015 

Alejandro Alvarez & Maria 

Tovar, Nicol, Arturo and Jose 

May 30, 2015 

Justin Jones & Michelle 

Boucher, Cayden & Gunner 

May 16, 2015 



Thank you to the Roadrunner RV club from Hot Springs Village, AR. 

New Office Location 

Our new office is located at 3710 S. Sagecrest Ct., 

Granbury, TX 76049 (Mailing address remains P.O. 

Box 1866, 76048) in the Rancho Brazos community. 

During the summer we will be open by appointment 

only. Leave a message at 817-573-2812. 

Bill Bally and Paul Drake met at Habitat and discov-

ered they were both racing enthusiasts. They are now 

good friends and travel to races together. Another 

example of Habitat bringing people together! 

Thank you to our new vol-

unteer lunch coordinator, 

Kay Bailey! 

Kay says: “I’m honored 

and so looking forward to 

helping set up the meals 

with such a giving commu-

nity like Granbury! “ 

She replaces Sandy Varner whom we thank for 

her years of service in this position. 

New Homeowner Shelly Boucher. 

How did you find out about Habitat? 

I saw the houses built in the neighborhood.  

My uncle told me about how to apply. 

What’s the best thing about working on the 

houses? 

I enjoy working with everyone because they 

are all so friendly and nice.  No one looks 

down on you. 

New Homeowner Roberto Canales. 

How’s that new house? 

It’s just beautiful.  You don’t know how much junk 

you have until you have to move! 

What’s the best part of owning your home? 

Feeling free.  My heart feels so big. 

APPLICATION DATES 

If you or someone you know would like to apply for a Habitat home, application dates are: 

Saturday, July 11 (10 AM) and Sundays, July 12 and 19 (1 PM) 

Rancho Brazos AUMC Community Center, 3701 Sundown Trail, Granbury, TX, 79049 

In July 2014, Habitat for Humanity of Hood County received a grant from 
The Home Depot Foundation to provide major funding in the building of 
homes for five new families in Rancho Brazos.   

On May 16, 2015, the last of those five homes was dedicated.  Chris Cox, 
Manager of the Granbury Home Depot, is shown presenting Justin Jones 
and Michelle Boucher the keys to their new home.  Granbury Home De-
pot employees also volunteered in construction of some of the homes 
funded by this grant. 


